
From: Barbara Abraham  
Sent: 18 February 2023 14:29 
To: Tom Little; Planning 
Subject: 2023/0012/T Burlington Hs NW3 5QS: Pruning of Cherry Tree 
 
Dear Tom 
I'm not sure why this application is not subject to consultation? 
 
I am concerned that a drastic pruning of up to 5m could permanently damage 
this mature tree and therefore I wish to object to the application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
B A Abraham 
For The Belsize Society 
 
15 Howitt Close, London NW3 4LX 
 

Burlington House Wedderburn Road London NW3 5QS 

FRONT GARDEN: 1 x Cherry (T1) - Crown reduction by up 5m. 

Application number: 2023/0012/T 

 
 


